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November 30th, 1932

0•M.G •, K.C.3.t LL.D»,Sir Arthur Currie, G. 
McGill University, 
Montreal, P.Q,.

Dear Sir

I have received your* letter of November 24th, 
together with a copv of the Annual Report of the Corporation 
of McGill for 1931-1932.

The statements concerning the schools of the Pro­
vince made on pages 44 and 45 to which you have particularly 
drawn my attention are very gratifying and I wish to record 
my appreciation of the fact that you have published the 
findings of the survey of the achievements of the class of 
1931.

I esteem highly the expression contained in your 
letter concerning the co-operation that I have been able 
to give to McGill University. I realize that I must continue 
to work with the universities in order to promote the best 
interests of Protestant education in this Province.

Yours truly,

Director of rrotestant EducationA/
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